
 

  
  
 

 

 

COMMUNIQUÉ No. 117 – JANUARY 29, 2025 

COMMUNICATION FROM ARCHBISHOP CHRISTIAN LEPINE 

DECREE - PLENARY INDULGENCE DURING THE ORDINARY JUBILEE YEAR OF 2025 

  

  

 

To Members of Parish Teams,    

To our Clergy, PCLs, and LPAs,     

To the faithful active in their communities,    

To Members of Religious Communities,     

To Archdiocesan Staff,     

  

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 

 

Please find below an important communication from our Archbishop Christian Lépine concerning the 

plenary indulgence for the Jubilee Year of 2025. 

 

Decree - Plenary Indulgence 

 

 

In Jesus, 

  

Charles Langlois, PSS 

Vicar General and Moderator of the Curia 
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